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Donna Conkling

From: Christine Sciandra on behalf of Manager's Department

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 5:22 PM

To: Donna Conkling; Steve Pappalardo; Robert Cole

Subject: FW: Recycling Plan

 

 

From: Gloria Donnell [mailto:glor206@optonline.net]  

Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2018 3:48 PM 

To: Mayor <mayor@scarsdale.com>; Manager's Department <manager@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: Recycling Plan 

 

To the Village Manager, the Mayor and the members of the Village Board, 

I am very angry about and completely opposed to your proposed plan to eliminate driveway pickup of 

recyclables.  It is foolish and short-sighted.   It will create hazards in our narrow streets and obstacles and 

danger for walkers and drivers with our narrow streets. It creates an unwarranted burden on our senior citizens.   

 I also do not think it advisable to pick up food scraps that will attract raccoons, rats and mice if left out for 

pickup.  I have lived in Scarsdale for many years and depend on driveway pickup.  Please do NOT do this.  

 

 

Gloria Donnell  

206 MadisonRoad 

Scarsdale 

914 725-1594 

 

 

Gloria 


